SGC Meeting Summary
September 26, 2023

The Palmetto Elementary SGC met Tuesday, September 26, 2023, at 8:00 AM in the school cafeteria.  There were eight members in attendance.  During the meeting, the members established meeting norms, elected new officers and committee members, and set the meeting calendar for the year.  Principal Bowens provided school information updates and budget updates.  The next meeting will be October 18, 2023, at 8:00 AM in the school cafeteria.  The meeting adjourned at 8:52 AM.
